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Hulm, Petra

From: naomi zuckerman <rootswoman@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:36 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: out of state attorneys

Hello 
 
I am writing to urge you to allow out of state attorneys to 
stand on behalf of charged water protectors.   The public 
defenders are unable to manage all the many cases 
adequately.   The water protectors, like all Americans, are 
entitled to adequate legal defense.  Qualified attorneys 
from any state, who are willing to assist, should be allowed 
this privilege. 
 
Thank you for your attention 
Naomi Zuckerman 
 
 
 
"no one can change the  past, everyone can change the 
future" 
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                    FILED 
    IN THE OFFICE OF THE  
 CLERK OF SUPREME COURT 
          DECEMBER 20, 2016 
STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA




